12176 S 1000 E SUITE G
DRAPER, UT 84020

P: 801-523-3030
F: 801-523-3033

Date: June 1, 2011
Re: Insurance Network Participation Change

Dear Sir or Madam,

You are receiving this notice because review of our billing records indicate that a dependent of yours is/has been
seen by our practice for medical care and is/has been covered by one of the following insurance payors or third-
party claims administrators: MultiPlan, Beech Street, or Private Health Care Systems (PHCS).

The above-listed private insurers have refused to meet requested terms of our contract re-negotiation and

continued network participation, including their failure to reimburse adequately for routine childhood
vaccinations.

As of September 1, 2011 we will no longer participate as a network medical provider for MultiPlan, Beech
Street, or Private Health Care Systems (PHCS), and thus be considered “out-of-network.”

We greatly appreciate the opportunity to serve you and will be very pleased to continue in that role. Our practice
is open to patients of all types of plans (please refer to our website www.abcpediatricsutah.com), and as out-of-
network providers for MultiPlan, Beech Street, or Private Health Care Systems (PHCS). We are willing to
work with you and have payment policies for patients who wish to pay us directly. You may wish to review your
benefits under your current plan (as listed above) to determine whether it will provide payment for out-of-
network services. If you have questions about your benefits, you may wish to talk with your employer's benefit
manager, as these matters are determined by him or her.

As a long-standing member of this community, we are deeply committed to the health of the community and
regret very much this intrusion into our relationship. We hope we can continue to be of service to you.
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Peter K Moskowitz, MD
ABC Pediatrics PC

“Where we treat you like family "



